
You are the 
experts! 

Your hospital will 
not know what you 

individually have 
said 

What you think matters! 

 

We have sent you a questionnaire because we want to 

find out what you thought of your recent stay in 

hospital. The survey is being run by your hospital trust 

and the Care Quality Commission (CQC), who 

inspect all hospitals in England to make sure care is 

safe and works well.  It is really important we hear 

from children and young people, because you are the experts on what your 

care was like.  By telling us about your stay, we can look at your hospital 

compared to other hospitals and help improve care. 

  
We will make sure nobody can tell what answers you have 

given us when we produce results for all hospital trusts in 

England. This is really important to remember when you 

decide if you want to take part, as your hospital will not 

know what you individually have said.  

We’d really like to understand what you think, but if you need 

help to answer any of the questions then please ask your 

parent or carer. 

 

You don’t have to fill in the questions if you don’t 

want to. If you don’t want to, then please hand the 

questionnaire back to your parent/carer as there are 

some questions for them to answer. If you don’t want to take part, it won’t 

affect how you are cared for in the future. 


